Dear Parents, 
The four nursery classes in St Patricks Primary School will be taking part in the Happy Healthy Kids programme. 

This will enable your child to develop their fine and gross motor skills and improve their levels of physical activity. 

Each child will be given a bag with an activity inside it. This is for your child to use at home and return on a Friday. Please ensure that all equipment is keep safe and returned intact. If your child does not return their bag, they do not get another activity.

Book club books will only be changed on a Monday. Some children have not brought their book back please can you do so.
Thank you for your continued support,

The Nursery team

